
Report of the Women’s Outreach Committee 
to the 29th IGRA Annual Convention 

 

The Women’s Outreach Committee met on Friday, November 15, 2013 from 2:30 pm 

until 3:30 pm. A total of 8 persons attended the meeting, 5 of which were voting 

members.  A list of attendees is attached to this report.  I want to thank the members of 

the committee for their input and help to complete the business of the committee. 

 

There were no proposals submitted for the committee to consider.  We have started a 

committee chat group and are working on a “Women of Gay Rodeo” Facebook page. 

We have big plans for the Women’s Outreach Committee and we plan to show you all 

throughout the year. 

 

Kami Boles 

Women’s Outreach Committee 

 


